MEMORANDUM

DATE:	November 20, 2014

TO:	Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket ID: OAR-2013-0602

FROM:	Rob Lawrence
EPA/Region 6/PD

SUBJECT:	August 21, 2014 Presentation to the Oklahoma Corporation Commission Regarding the Proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants


SUMMARY

A presentation was made by EPA to the Oklahoma Corporation Commission on August 21, 2014, to discuss the proposed Carbon Power Plan for Existing Power Plants, which was proposed on June 2, 2014.  Other presentations were made by the Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality and the Southwest Power Pool.  The meeting was in Oklahoma City, OK.


ATTENDEES

[bookmark: _GoBack]Participants:	Large general audience

EPA Participant:	Rob Lawrence (Region 6 Energy Policy Advisor)

